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I oppose this bill. 

 

This bill will not make our community more safe.  It will do nothing to take weapons 

out of the hands of criminals and will criminalize individuals that are law abiding. 

 

It will cause confusion by breaking up conformity of law.  People can break the law in 

one jurisdiction, and down the road in another they will be completely lawful. 

 

Do not pass this confusing and unnecessary bill.   


